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Major General famuel %urgis, I¥s
Chief of Engineers, ;
Department of the Army,

Washington, D, C,
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Dear General Sturgis:

Enclosed is a copy of the letter I have
from a group of farmers who own land on the Missouri
River below the Garrison Dam, which is self-explanatory.

I would appreciate it very much if you
would be good enough to give me a report on the erosion
which these farmers complain about and whether there are
any plans formulated for remedying this situation.

With kindest regards and best wishes, I

Sincerely,

encl.
WL asd
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